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22nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our whole school ‘Petworth Week’ Ash Class will be visiting Petworth 
town next Wednesday. During the trip children will visit a number of shops in town 
and ask the shopkeepers some questions. They will also complete a short traffic 
study, based from St Marys Church.  
 
This visit is covered by the local visits consent. Children should wear uniform, as 
normal, and bring a coat. If you are able to help on this trip, please see me. 
 
With thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class Teacher 
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